
 

Please be advised that the area indicated on the map below will have a temporary interruption of 
water service for necessary repairs and/or maintenance to the city’s water infrastructure. 

 

When: Thursday, September 11th, 2025 

From 9 am-3 pm 

 

The City of Statham appreciates your cooperation and understanding. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please get in touch with our Public Works Director @ 770-652-0860 

 

 


